GOVERNMENT MEDICAL COLLEGE & HOSPITAL: CHANDIGARH
DEPARTMENT OF OPHTHALMOLOGY

NOTICE

The Department of Ophthalmology is treating patients of ocular tumours with 1-125 Brachytherapy.
The seeds after usage have to be transported back to Board of Radiation and Isotope Technology
Bhabha Atomic Research Centre (BRIT, BARC), Mumbai.

Any authorized firm interested to transport the seeds from Chandigarh to Mumbai (under dangerous
goods regulations act) should contact on the below mentioned e.mail id within two weeks. The pickup

and freight charges will be paid by the institute.

ophthalmologyoffice19@gmail.com

Dr. Suresh Kumar
Prof. & Head
Department of Ophthalmology
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